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              Public Hearing - March 15, 2007
The Philipstown Planning Board for the Town of Philipstown, New York will hold a public hearing on Thursday, March 15, 2007 at 7:30 p.m. at the VFW Hall on Kemble Avenue in Cold Spring, New York to consider the following applications:


Wassil - Application dated October 16, 2006 for approval of access and related wetland application for a 7.63 acre lot located on Crest Road, an existing private road that begins on the east side of Esselborne Road.  The applicant requests access in order to construct a single-family residential structure and associated SSTS and well.  The property is located in the Town of Philipstown (t.m. #17-2-40).

Zeiderman - Applications dated January 10, 2007 for approval of access for two lots located on an unnamed right-of-way along Avery Road.  The two tax parcels have frontage along the 50-foot wide right-of-way, which begins on the east side of Avery Road for the length of approximately 1260 feet, terminating at the New York City Aqueduct.  The applicant requests access in order to construct a single-family residential structure and associated SSTS and well on each of the two lots.  Lot 12 is 1.839 acres, while Lot 13 is 1.845 acres.  Both lots are pre-existing lots in the R-80 zoning district in the Town of Philipstown (t.m. #60.-2-12&13).  

At said hearing all persons will have the right to be heard.  Copies of the application, plat map, site plan, and related material may be seen in the Office of the Planning Board at the Town Hall.

Dated at Philipstown, New York, this 2nd day of March, 2007.

Anthony Merante, Chairman 

